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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Sidewalk Care and Winter Protection  
As we quickly approach the winter months, I wanted to take a few minutes and discuss the care of your new 
sidewalks. Manatt’s has provided us with some information about the damaging effect the use of deicers can 
have on new concrete (see below). Deicers can cause discoloration, pitting, and shorten the life of your new 
sidewalks. The City is asking all businesses and residents to refrain from using deicers on the new sidewalks this 
winter. Instead of deicers, they are recommending the use of sand. If you have any questions or concerns about 
sidewalk care, please contact Tipton Public Works Director, Steve Nash. He can be reached by phone at (563) 
886-4275. 


